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Standing together in solidarity with Ukraine

Today before noon, on the initiative of the Head of the
Central Anti-Corruption Bureau Andrzej Stróżny, a meeting of
the heads of services of the Baltic Region countries was held.

The online meeting was attended by representatives of  the Special  Investigation
Service of Lithuania (STT), the Corruption Prevention and Combating Bureau (KNAB)
from Latvia, the Internal Security Service from Estonia (KAPO) and the Police and
Border Guard Board from Estonia. 

The purpose of the meeting was to express support and solidarity to our Ukrainian
friends and partners from the brotherly services, which we also expressed previously
on social media.

During the meeting, the representatives of the services stressed several times the
importance of an ongoing exchange of information, talked about the opportunities
available to individual services and about mutual cooperation.

They also jointly expressed hope that the future will bring peace to Ukraine!
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